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e-Conveyancing - Inquiry into micro-
competition opportunities

Invitation to make submission to the inquiry into micro-competition opportunities 

On 12 February 2025 the Senate referred matters relating to micro-competition opportunities in the 
Australian economy relating to e-conveyancing to the Senate Economics References Committee for 
inquiry and report by the last sitting day of September 2025. 

You are invited to make a submission to this inquiry. The committee is seeking submissions from 
interested individuals and organisations, with submissions closing on Friday, 7 March 2025. 

You can access more information about this inquiry at Micro-competition opportunities – Parliament of 
Australia 

Guidance on making a submission can be found on the Senate’s Making a submission webpage. 

Information about this committee is available at www.aph.gov.au/senate_economics. 

Gemma Wallace 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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